
COUNCIL – 11 DECEMBER 2024 

 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Carl Warnell to ask Cllr Carl Brittain, the 

Executive Member for Financial 

Sustainability  

I was shocked to see that at the 30th October meeting of the Audit 

& Governance Committee that a new system (Adelante Smart Pay) 

will ensure PCI compliance for residents' payments. Can the 

Executive Member confirm that the previous systems and 

processes were not PCI-DSS compliant and if so was the council 

fined by the PCI or its associated members, and has the council 

experienced any data breaches compromising residents' financial 

information? 
 


